
Hoquarton Waterfront Plan – A Look to the Future of the
Hoquarton Area

The Hoquarton Area Plan project is partially funded by a grant from the Transportation and
Growth Management (TGM) Program, a joint program of the Oregon Department of
Transportation and the Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development. This TGM
grant is financed, in part, by federal Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21st Century (MAP-21),
local government, and the State of Oregon funds.

The goal of the Hoquarton Area Plan project is to develop a unified vision for the Hoquarton
area. Although the district hosts a mix of conflicting land uses and vacant lots, opportunities for
recreation and economic development are present. As a means to capitalize on these
opportunities, develop a cohesive identity, and celebrate its rich history, the City’s objectives
are to (a) create a plan for infill and redevelopment, (b) identify multimodal
improvements to improve pedestrian and bicycle connections across US 101 and to
downtown and (c) enhance and highlight access to Hoquarton area parks and trails.

The above brief introduction is from the first Memorandum in April 2015.  To review all of the
Memorandums please click the following links:
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